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ACADEMIC YEAR  
 

BUDGET ALLOCATION FOR 
PUPIL PREMIUM  

ACTION WHAT WILL HAPPEN  IMPACT 

2011-12 £3,870 Additional support through 
targeted intervention 

Individuals/groups of pupils 
will benefit from support to 
develop learning behaviours. 

This has had a positive 
impact on raising pupils’ 
self-esteem and their 
attitudes to learning and 
progress. 

  Counselling to support 
emotional needs. 
To work with a range of 
professionals to support 
identified children. 

Weekly individual 40 minute 
counselling sessions  

To support building self-
esteem and confidence and 
enabling children to 
overcome emotional 
barriers to learning. 

  Support for learners to 
provide enriched learning 
experiences and raise self-
esteem through financial 
support for trips and clubs. 

Through pupil premium 
children will have access to 
all trips, residentials and 
clubs. 

Children fully take part in 
all that the curriculum 
offers. 
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